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Proposal No. 1, Submitted by Public Member Robert Gregg 

 

The Special Committee on Affirmative Action recommends to the Joint 

Legislative Council that current law relating to affirmative action in 

government contracting and university admissions be maintained.  The 

committee recognizes that affirmative action, as it is currently practiced by 

Wisconsin state government in contracting and university admissions, is 

an appropriate method for helping to address economic and educational 

disparities, and for serving the compelling interest of identifying and 

eliminating barriers to equal opportunity for all people. 


